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June 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear students and families, 
 
I am pleased to share an update regarding our work to improve Westdale’s playing field. 
 
This work in now underway and we expect this work to be complete and the new artificial turf 
field ready for use this fall. 
 
Thank you for your patience on this project. We will update you as more information becomes 
available. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 905.527.5092 ext. x 2673 or contact Principal 
Josh Connor at the school at 905-522-1387. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Gerry Smith 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
 


